
Tuesday, May 21st   
 
Any girl that will be in 7th or 8th grade next year who is interested in playing volleyball in 
the fall, there will be a short call-out meeting on Thursday morning at 8:30 a.m. in room 
702. If you are unable to attend, please see Ms. Gleason. 
 
Student Council end-of-the-year pizza party will be Thursday after school until 5:00 
p.m. in the cafeteria. Please email Mr. Magdziarz or Ms. Gleason if you cannot attend. 
 
Clark Cheer Tryouts will be held this week, Wednesday through Friday after school 
until 5:30 p.m. in the gym: 
 
The FINAL ECOTEENS meeting will be tomorrow after school until 4:30 p.m. We will be 
planting flowers for the Awards graduation so please dress appropriately! 
 
 
Remaining Yearbooks are on sale for $40.00 in the office. 
 
 
Lake Central’s Women in Science and Engineering (WISE) is organizing a computer 
programming camp for middle school girls (entering 6th through 8th grade) this summer.  
 
What: WISE Coding Camp 
For: Middle school girls entering 6th through 8th grade 
Sponsored by: Lake Central Women in Science & Engineering (WISE) 
When: June 24-28; 1-3:30 pm 
Where: Lake Central High School 
Price: $50 per camper (covers t-shirts and misc. expenses) 
The camp will feature an introduction to programming with the Python programming 
language integrated with robotics. 
 
We need your help!!!   Our final Tech days during the lunch periods will be tomorrow 
and Thursday.  Help us help the children at Riley's Hospital with your donations!!! 
 

8th grade parents:    
 
*The date for the 8th grade awards ceremony is Thursday, May 30th. 
*The ceremony begins  at 1:45 and doors open at 1:15 for parents and family. If you need handicapped 
seating, contact Emily Brink in the main office.  Due to space limitation, only one other adult can sit in this area 
with them. 
*If a sibling is being signed out to attend the ceremony, a WRITTEN NOTE must be sent in the morning 
with pick-up time and passes will be given to those students.  
*The dance is that evening from 7:00 to 9:00. Doors open at 6:30 and will be locked at 7:15. Once they enter 
they will not be allowed to leave until it's over. Dress code will be enforced. 
 



Students, please check your lockers and classrooms for overdue library books. If you 
have a late book, please return it. Also, if you owe a fine, please pay it! If you're not 
sure, please go to the library and Mrs. Snyder will check your account. All outstanding 
library issues need to be taken care of. 
 


